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Committee for the Larger Faith Charge 
Purpose 

The Committee for the Larger Faith is the congregation’s link to all the activities of the Unitarian 

Universalist Association (UUA) and the Southern Region of which we are a part.  The committee 

helps to publicize meetings and workshops presented by both groups and assists in informing 

the congregation about news and events concerning the broader Unitarian-Universalist 

movement. 

 
Responsibilities include: 

1. Recruit, vet, and select delegates for General Assembly (GA) and present their names 
and qualifications to the Board; work with Worship Committee to have congregation 
ratify delegates; 
 

2. Following GA, notify the congregation of the activities and actions of the assembly and 
determine how/whether to implement specific recommendations and programs of that 
body; 
 

3. In collaboration with the Social Justice Committee, organize the way our congregation 
responds to study action issues; 
 

4. Organize annual Guest at Your Table campaign for the Unitarian Universalist Service 
Committee (UUSC); 
 

5. Serve as contact for The Mountain Retreat and Learning Center; 
 

6. As part of our annual certification process to UUA, ensure notification of our 
congregation’s preferences on association issues; 
 

7. Communicate with the congregation, its board, committees and members about 
activities that support Unitarian Universalism outside of FUUN; 
 

8. Submit an annual budget request and monitor expenses against established budget; 
 

9. Send monthly reports to the Program Council Chair, attend regular Program Council 
meetings and submit an annual report in May. 


